

Friday 11th December 2020

Dear Parents,

Termly report card

Today the children will be receiving their termly report card. This will inform you of whether the children have achieved their targets this term, as well as whether they are currently working in line with age related expectations.

The children have worked really hard on their learning this term and improved their learning stamina, which has been one of the biggest challenges of the year. Some children may not be working at the expected level this term, when they were previously. If this is the case, teachers have identified areas where children need further support and this support will be put into place next term.

Children will also receive their termly attendance report. Any absence related to COVID isolation is not counted towards total absence.

Children in year 2 will be receiving the results of their phonics screening. This has taken place during the second half of this term, rather than in June 2020 as stated on the results sheet. If children did not reach the expected standard this term, they will be screened again in the summer term.

If you have any questions about report cards, please contact your child's teacher via the school office.

Mrs Morgan-Soane

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









